Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD

From: Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 7:30 AM

To: ‘Krakow, Matthew J'

Ce: Smith, Cory, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Hospah Clean-Up Extension Request

Good morning Matt,

The OCD grants Western Refining request for an 90 extension to complete remedial efforts and final submittal of final
reporting, these action must be completed by June 5, 2019.

You can find this approval in 3R-1068.
Thank you,

Vanessa Fields

Environmental Specialist

Qil Conservation Division

Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
(505)334-6178 ext 119

Cell: (505) 419-0463
vanessa.fields@state.nm.us

From: Krakow, Matthew J <Matthew.).Krakow@andeavor.com>
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 7:21 AM

To: Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD <Vanessa.Fields@state.nm.us>

Cc: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] Hospah Clean-Up Extension Request

Hi Vanessa,

Western Refining is requesting a 90 day extension to continue clean-up efforts at Hospah Station. Western has
continued to make significant progress with the clean-up effort to date and plans to continue active remediation at the
site. Western estimates the completion of the clean-up effort within this timeframe. Thanks.

Matthew Frnatiou

Environmental Specialist

111 County Road 4990

Bloomfield, NM 87413

Matthew.}. Krakow@andeavor.com
Office: (505) 632-4169 |

Fax: (505)-632-4021




